
Deep Blue Curriculum 

News: 

The children will be diving into the Bible  

discovering and exploring a weekly  adventure.  All the children in the   

preschool and elementary classes will have the same monthly focus!   

March’s Focus:                                                            

“Observing Lent in Community” 

March’s Bible Verse:                                                     

“If I, your Lord & teacher, have washed your feet, you 

too must wash each other’s feet.” - John 13:14                                                                                                            

Sunday School Lessons:       

March 1st: “Jesus Teaches” - Matthew 5:1-9                                                                            

March 8th: “Mary Anoints Jesus” - John 12:1-8    

- 8:15am: Joyful Ringers Play   

March 15th: Family Worship (No Sunday School) 

- 9:30 & 11am: Cherub Choir Sings                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                       

March 22nd: “Jesus Breaks the Bread”                               
- Mark 14:12-26 

March 29th: Easter Movie & Easter Cards                                   
(EVERYONE meets in room 100 at 9:30 & 11am) 

Sunday School is important   

This is where the children come together to hear, read and 

learn the stories in the Bible.  Each week your child           

responds to the Bible story in his/her journal.  The journal 

stays in the classroom!  They answer the questions…. 

1 - What part of this story stuck out to YOU the most and why?           

2 - How can YOU apply that Bible story to YOUR daily life?                     

The Bible is an amazing book filled with stories, and lessons 

that apply to our lives today.  God is speaking to us 

through this book. 

Questions or concerns about the Children’s  Ministry               

Programs?  Please contact Rebecca Brownlee at                          

rebeccabrownlee@powellumc.org or call 614.847.3703 



REGISTRATION IS OPEN… REGISTER TODAY… SPOTS are LIMITED 

Are you looking for a preschool for your child?                                       

Check out PUMC Preschool.   

Children’s Ministries & the Preschool are separate groups…                                                                                              

However, we do a lot of things to support one another!   

I personally read to the different classrooms throughout the year 

and offer a Bible Lunch Bunch once a month for only PUMC           

preschool students.   Mrs. Franz and I work together wonderfully 

and even try to support the same mission projects too!                                                                               

This is a wonderful program… check it out today!   


